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Vision Statement: 
 We will provide a platform to share knowledge, expertise and ideas; provide high quality educational 

opportunities and develop a certificate program for Alberta municipal tax professionals. 
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MESSAGE FROM THE BOARD 
Your elves have been busy behind the scenes the last few months. An 

educational webinar series has been developed and you can look forward to 
sessions coming up on January 26, March 23 and May 25, all leading up to our 

2022 Conference in September. The website is being developed and is on target 
for launch in February. We are also developing a new brand that will better fit 

our organization so watch the upcoming newsletters for the reveal. Our 
conference committee has held its organizational meeting and you will have 

received the survey asking about preferred location. We want to have our 
members involved in decision making where possible so please take the time to 
help us out. This is your Association and to support our members and what you 
need, your input is appreciated. We thank you for your input, your support, your 
kindness and your eagerness over this last year as we develop this Association 

to meet the needs of our Alberta Taxation Professionals! 



 

 

WEBINAR EDUCATION 
 

Our next webinar will be held JANUARY 26 AT 10AM through 
MICROSOFT TEAMS. 

We are planning a presentation from the Regional Assessment 
Review Board and then an open discussion about Tax auctions – 

sharing your stories and brainstorming solutions. 
This is for members only, is free and pre-registration is required. 

Please email Kerry at kerry.boogaart@lethbridge.ca. 
If you have a topic that you would like to see us focus on at a future 

webinar, please let us know at amtpa2021@gmail.com. 
 

NEW MEMBERSHIP AND RENEWAL 
 

Annual Membership Renewals have been sent out by our Treasurer. 
Please be sure to get those in before the end of January. Webinar 

attendance is included in your membership fees. 
If you have a new co-worker/employee to sign up, please be sure to 

complete the registration form. 
First registration in a municipality = $175 

Second & third registrant in same municipality = $125 
Any municipality that registers 4 or more persons = $550 

Feel free to contact Stella, Treasurer, at spunko@westlock.ca with 
any membership payment questions. 

 
Thank you to our conference committee volunteers, Bailee Boulet 

(Brooks), Charlene Byrne (Northern Sunrise), Marie Wolroth 
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Mission Statement:  
To create a network of municipal property tax professionals in Alberta for collaboration and support. 

 

 

(Drumheller) and Darla Morrison (Mayerthorpe). Watch for more 
volunteer opportunities in the coming months! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Feel free to contact any one of the board members at amtpa2021@gmail.com 

2022 AMTPA CONFERENCE 

SEPTEMBER 22 – 23, 2022 

PLACE: To be Determined by you! 
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